From:
 29 December 2018 12:15

 To:
 WEB Local Plan

Subject: 12,800 houses on greenland.

Categories: Consulation response

Dear local council,

As a young person I am concerned about the amount of houses being built on the green land as we have very little green space left. I know it is your duty to plan and consider where to build houses but I think it is increasingly unfair for houses to be built on green land as it is rapidly decreasing. I, as many others believe green space is vital for the well being of the mind and please consider this please could leave some green space as it is vital for good well being. The natural environment is increasingly declining, it's really not fair especially for the younger generation as it will affect our future and our voices aren't heard due to our age, this housing issue and green space will significantly impact us. In addition also sent you an email about this issue, we would both appreciate if you would consider our requests. Please could you kindly consider this as many other young people as I and disagree with the mass housing projects which are constantly increasing and the demand for housing is an significant issue but some green space should be left. I know it's not in your power to solve this problem but please leave some green space for our mental well being or the future for us here won't be the same.

Many thanks,